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15th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our work this term in History and Design Technology, the children in Year 1 will be making 
a model of a Victorian Bathing Machine. 
 
To complete this project each child will need a small or medium cereal box (or similar). 
 
I have included some pictures to give an idea of the size that is required. 
 

 
 

We are starting to collect the boxes now, ready to begin our project.  The boxes can come in as soon 
as you have them and we will need them all ready for the week beginning Monday, 28th June 2021. 
 
Any problems with finding a box please get in touch via the school office and let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Hoile 
Class Teacher 
 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


